
 

Dear friends and all,                                                                                                            28-Dec.-17 
 

We praise the name of God for all things He does. We are so grateful for the Lord's presence that was 

strong among us. 
 

We hope that you are very well. 

This year our goal is to come alongside the community and help those children who couldn’t have the 

opportunity to go to school, to eat, have a spiritual education and a better future. We must not forget 

that the works, and all our projects, are about people... We are enjoying our time and look forward to 

what the Lord has in store for Kay Papa Nou and Unity House!  

 

2017 also saw the completion of an addition to the school in Canaan. The new rebuilding of the stor-

age room that burned down a year ago has been rebuilt at KPN with space for music and studying 

and a classroom. Music and classrooms will serve to enhance the education of the children. This en-

sures your investment will produce dividends for generations to come! 

 

Of course much of what is done would not be possible without the people who work along side us - 

our staff, volunteers, and the contributions of our supporters. As we look back on 2017, we feel an 

overwhelming sense of gratitude to all of you who gives their help with the children in this poor 

country by investing in their future..  

 

As usual, we reserve some minute to worship and prayer time with almost everyone participating, 

and everyone also has an opportunity to participate in a Bible study three evenings a week, and they 

really enjoy it. But, what I’ve been reminded of this year, is that ultimately God is always in control. 

It’s been an absolutely amazing 19 years since we began working to help the poor children in Haiti 

and we’ve been overwhelming blessed in our spirit to have accomplished all that we have. We have 

enjoyed it.  

 

Having said that, we believe we are on 

the verge of seeing even greater 

things, lives changed and  Thank you for 

changing lives... Thank you for helping 

us!!! 

On behalf of all the children, Danny and 

I are wishing all of you a Blessed New 

Year 2018! 

 

Sincerely, 

David and Danny Guillaume.  

Happy New Year from  
Kay Papa Nou & Unity House 



Dear friends,                                                                                                                             03-Jan.-18 

 

We are without words of thankfulness to the Lord who was always here during the year to protect and 

keep us. We hope the Lord has been there to take care of you. 

We want to be grateful to all our supporters who were contributing for us to succeed this year finan-

cially and through your prayers. We give a special thanks to Ted and Joyce and Neighbors Near and 

Far who were devout to help us.  Nowadays everything comes with difficulty. So, we thank every per-

son who participates in our growth all year long. 

As we look back over the past year, we feel an overwhelming sense of gratitude to all of you who give 

their help and sacrifice of time and money. We thank our staff and volunteers. 

But now 2017 is gone. What an encouraging, uplifting year.  

We celebrated the New Year at Canaan - a Celebration of Life. We ate and drank together with many 

guests. We remembered our blessings in 2017 and thought of our hopes for 2018.We had a wonderful 

time.  

Our deep regards and salutations to Govans, Woodbrook, Roland Park and many other friends. Thank 

you very much for your generosity.  

May the Lord continue to keep you in his care for this New Year and cover you under his wings so you 

will be safe and give you the peace and joy, in the name of Jesus.  

Much love to all and Happy New Year! 

Youse odly 


